Dear Members,

It was another great week and we were thrilled to welcome some sunshine to the pool deck today!

Aquatics

As a reminder, beginning, tomorrow, **Friday, July 16**th, lap lane reservations will not be accepted. Fitness members please remember you are only permitted to use the lap lanes during your allotted times.

In addition, the Crimson Team Swim will have their last practice, for the season, on **Friday**, **July 23rd** which will open up more lap lanes for our morning swimmers.

Member Services

As we continue to evolve our offerings we have recently created a new option for our families with a nanny. For those that are interested, please contact the front desk for further information.

Social Media

If you don't already - be sure to follow us on Instagram and like us on Facebook! We want to see your sweaty selfies, tennis lessons, training videos and family pool pictures!

Instagram: @AdirondackClub Facebook: @The Adirondack Club

Thank you, The Adirondack Club